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Tara L. Weidner 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Region I 
475 Allendale Road 
King of Prussia) P A 19406-1415 

Re: 	 NRC License 07-12153-02 
Docket No. 03001303 
Mail Control No. 576817 

Dear Ms. Weidner: 

The following information is in reply to your question regarding my request to delete 
Core Oncology, Inc. Model 1-125 SL 12SIodine brachytherapy sources from this license. 
The last patient implanted with these sources was treated on September 08,2008. There 
was one source left over from this procedure that was held for decay-in-storage and 
discarded on March 10,2011 after bemg held for a period offtfteen half-lives. 

If you have any questions, or need any further information, please contact me at either of 
the numbers listed above. I can also be reached at jsolge@christianacare.org. 

Thank you very much. 

Sincerely, 

Joseph F. SoIge, Jr. 
Radiation Safety Officer 
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